

September 6, 2019 VIA E-MAIL

Nicki van Vonno, Director Martin County Growth Management Department 2401 SE Monterey Road Stuart, FL 34996

Re: CPA #19-11 (Cove/Salerno Partners, LLC) – Request For Continuance from

September 24, 2019 to October 22, 2019 (Our ref. #18-695)

Dear Nicki:

As per the discussion during the Local Planning Agency public hearing last night, please consider this correspondence a formal request to continue the County Commission public hearing from September 24, 2019 to October 22, 2019.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me or my assistant, Shirley Lyders.

Sincerely.

Morris A. Crady AIOF Senior Vice President